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The Teachers’ Scoop
What an amazing adventure we are 
beginning in 2nd grade! We are so 
excited and honored to be your child’s 
teachers this year! Please know you can 
contact us at anytime, and we will get 
back to you as soon as possible! 

A few housekeeping rules to keep in mind 
as we start this new year in 2nd grade:

* Make sure your child knows how they 
are getting home each day. If a change is 
needed for transportation, please send a 
note that morning and email the 
homeroom teacher.
* Check our websites weekly for 
important information.
* Make sure to stop by the Book Fair this 
week! We want your 2nd grader reading 
everyday!

We are so happy to be part of you and 
your child’s life this year! We hope you 
are glad to be PLAID!

Mrs. Noble and Mrs. Yancey

Spotlight on 
Scottie Learning

Reading
We will be learning all about the procedures for 
Readers Workshop! We will be reading the 
book “Chysanthemum” and making text to self 
connections. Your Scottie will learn the 
importance of reading everyday!

Writing
We will be learning procedures for Writing 
Workshop and generating ideas for small 
moment stories. At home, point out events your 
child could write about.

Math
We will learn the expectations for Guided Math 
and exploring numbers and their place value. 

Science
We will be conducting experiments to practice 
science safety...just like a real scientist!

Social Studies
We are going to discuss what it means being 
part of a community and how communities 
need to work together to better their 
envioronment. 

Week of August 22


